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MINING QUALIPICATIONS AVTNORITY

COMMUNIQUE FROM THE OFFICE OF THE CEO

TO : THE MQA STAFF AND STAKEHOLDERS
FROM : CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
DATE 05 DECEMBER 2013

Dear Valued Employees and MQA Stakeholders

MQA BUSINESS CLOSURE FOR FESTIVE SEASON

Kindly be informed that the MQA offices will close for the festive season from the 23™ December
2013 and re-open on 6" January 2014.

| would like to once again take this opportunity to thank you for your valuable contribution to the
MQA’s success.

I wish you a blessed, peaceful season and success for the New Year!

Kind regards

-_—

Sam Seepei \E
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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